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To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Nathan McArthur,
Principal/Head Teacher
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Outstanding Activities and Events
See Pictures.

Personnel
We are very grateful to Isabelle and Andrew Legrand for being here to support the learning of our students.
Ms. Xana continues to keep our school looking great.

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress
WE LOVE OUR STANDARDS BASED SYSTEM

Technology Progress
All tech issues are being resolved really quickly thanks to the helpdesk and IT support.

Facility Update
Nothing to report

LSAC Activity
We had a great LSAC meeting. Many topics were discussed. Look for the minutes next month.

Volunteer Report

Professional Development
We are still exploring the PD options available to our staff for this year.

Pupil Attendance
We just had 100% attendance for the first time in what feels like a long time. glad to get back into the swing
of attendance. We will also be doing some exciting attendance rewards this month.

Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar
We appreciate the Subsistance Calendar and the innovation of the district to try new things. We were
discussing the data surrounding the change and if that could be put out there for us to see.
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